Please join us for the 2018 Hamburger BBQ/ Potluck dinner at the Eagles Nest on
July 5th during the World Championship Competition. Meal time starts at 6:00 pm
and will be followed by the FCSA annual members meeting. Be sure to attend not
just for the great meal, we will also be voting on some important rule changes.

In our past gatherings, folks are asked to bring food or items to share amongst all to help make
this Annual get together a success. Hamburger patties for grilling, salads, desserts, soft drinks or
water, ice and ice chests, plus mustard, onions, and buns will be needed. In order to keep the
grilling simple and fast for the large crowd expected we ask that meat be limited to hamburger
patties.

Please be sure to get your Match registration in to Karen as soon as possible. It will
help our meal preplanning as well as the World Championship Match planning.

Asin the past we asking attendees to contribute items based on their last names initial. I'll
be updating this list as we get closer to the match. Once we have a pretty good idea as to
how many people are in each group we may change group sizes or quantities needed. It's
always a guess as to how much food we’ll need, but in the past we have served 80-100
people. About 2 to 3 weeks before the match we will be posting the items to bring based on
your last name. Hopefully everyone will have their registration by then so we can plan
accordingly.

If you have a specialty you'd like to bring please do so!! All the better for folks to enjoy. We
have never wasted food in the past, and it’s all gone when we go home. Please check back
for any changes in our provisions list.

I want to thank everyone in advance for your help and generosity in making our 2018
dinner a success!! Mr. John Buhay has graciously volunteered to head up this year’s dinner.
I will provide his contact info when we finalize the items to bring per shooter. If you have
any questions until then contact me. Randy Ofstad (rofstad@rap.midco.net) or
605.381.4959

Resources in Raton Area

Items can be purchased at the “Super Save” grocery store located at 1265 S. 27d ST, Raton,
NM 87740 and the phone number is 575-445-2331 if you wish to pre order anything for
pick up.

Also located north of Raton about 22 miles via I-25/state Hwy 87 is Trinidad, CO which has
a Wal-Mart Super Center should you be coming from that direction. Trinidad is about 21
minutes away from Raton.






